
Northern States Power Company 

414 Nicollet Mail D. E. Gilberts 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 Senior Vice President 
Telephone (612) 330-6071 Power Supply 

January 29, 1982 

Mr R L Spessard, Director 
Division of Resident and Project Inspection 
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 

Dear Mr Spessard: 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22 

In our response dated December 22, 1981 to the violations identified 
in I.K. Inspection Report No. 50-263/81-16, we stated an additional 
action would be taken by January 30, 1982. This action was for the 

Operations Committee to review subcommittee recommendations and 
identify further actions with respect to the functions of Job 
Supervisors. It has been found that this area requires greater 
study than initially realized and results from recent Q.A. audits 
should be considered. It is now expected that this action will be 
completed by March-31, 1982.  

Yours truly, 

D E Gilberts 
Senior Vice President 
Power Supply 

DEG/ak 

cc: Mr G Charnoff.  
Mr C H Brown 

6203050353 820301 
PDR ADOCK 05000263 

- PDR


